
Millquarter P.S. 
 

Procedure for Parents who wish to Raise a Child Protection Concern. 

 

If I am still concerned I can talk to the  

Designated Teacher for Child Protection: 

Mrs D. Storey 

Or the Deputy Designated teacher 

Mrs Devlin 

Or the Acting Principal 

Mrs D. Storey 

I have a concern about my child’s safety 

At any time a parent can talk to a social worker on the 

Gateway Team (Northern Trust) 03001234 33 or the PSNI 028 

9025 9299  

If I am still concerned, I can talk/write to the 

Safeguarding team on the Board of Governors; 

Mrs J O’Neill (Designated Governor) 

Or  

Mr Brendan Boyd (Chairperson) 

I can talk to the class teacher. 


